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UPCOMING EVENTS 

• New Volunteer Training—April 17 & 18, 2024; 7:30 am—5:00 pm 

• OSHA Training (current Volunteers) - April 17, 2024; 1:00—5:00 pm 

• Luncheon Trainings— MyndVR  and other trainings (TBA) 

• Tree of Lights—December 11, 2024, Celebration Church—6:00 p.m. 

New Face in Hospice 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Julia was raised in Lewistown and is a Fergus 
graduate. She attended the University of Mon-
tana graduating with a degree in Social Work. 
She went on to get a Masters of Social Work and 
completed the national exam for Licensed Clini-
cal Social Work (LCSW). She has worked in the 
mental health field for 20 years in a variety of 
positions including, school based therapy, child 
and family therapy, hospice, and private prac-
tice. After living in Denver, she decided there 
was no place like home and moved back to 
Lewistown. She began working at CMMC in June 
of 2023. In her free time she enjoys mountain 
biking, backpacking, spending time with local 
family, and her family in the Czech Republic. She 
has two labradoodles and is an active member 
of Lewistown’s Green Share Garden Project. 

 

JULIA VALACH, MSW, LCSW, MHPP 
HOSPICE SOCIAL WORKER 

 

 

 

HOSPICE TREE OF LIGHTS—DECEMBER 6, 2023 

 

Jim M, Russell E, and Anita P 
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We are on the web! 

http://www.cmmc.health/services/hospice 

Hospice, It’s About Living. 

408 Wendell Ave. 

Lewistown, MT  59457 

Tel: 406-535-6302 

Fax 406-535-6306 

Central Montana Medical Center Hospice 

A Note from your Manager 

Dear Hospice Volunteers, 

 What inspires you?  What brings you in spirit? 

 As Hospice Volunteers, you can help inspire and bring patients and families to their place 

where they connect.  With your visits and now with the help of a new interactive system called 

MyndVR, you and your patients can experience places that inspire them.  With this new virtual  

reality program, and your help, Hospice patients can take that last journey they want to  

experience. The program is easy to navigate and with a brief training, you, as volunteers, can help 

inspire your patients to find that place where their spirit rests.   

 If you are interested in learning more about MyndVR and being a part of a great  

experience, please contact Eileen. 

 I appreciate all you do to help our patients and families continue to live their lives to the  

fullest.  I am sure they inspire you as much as you inspire 

them with all you have to offer.  

 

HAPPY SPRING!! 

Kathy Ward , RN   


